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Dear Juliette 

Thank you so much for hosting Astrid at your school on the 11th September 2018.

Congratulations to all the pupils and adults of Sydenham and Lighthorn Federation.  You are now officially recognised as a Unicef UK Silver:
Rights Aware School. 
   
Please find attached your Silver accreditation report which provides feedback and observations from our visit and highlights steps to support you moving forward.

One of our recommendations is to attend ‘Moving from Silver to Gold’ training. The next courses are taking place as follows:

Central Region
7th November 
Venue is 10 minutes’  walk from Birmingham New Street railway station 

Central London 
11 October 2018

Manchester

10 July 2018
5 December 2018

More details are available on the website. 

You will soon receive an official email from our office which carries the Silver: Rights Aware logo. You can use this around school, on your notepaper and on your website until the valid until date stipulated on the certificate. Your certificate will be printed and sent in the post. Please let me know if either does not arrive. 

We will also add your school to the list of schools on our website that have achieved Silver – please let me know if you do not wish us to do that.
 
Well done again on achieving Silver: Rights Aware and please do get in touch with me if you have any questions moving forward. I look forward to seeing you progress to Gold.
 
Best wishes
Hilary 

Hilary Alcock          RRSA Professional Adviser – West Midlands 








